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We can’t believe the Autumn term is going so quickly. 

As we are approaching Christmas, we have lots of fantastic events for the children in school.

 

Well done to Florence (Sunflower), Amelie-Mae (Sycamore) and Matthew (Ladybird) on their 

winning entries to the recent treasure hunt. We had so many to choose from – well done 

everyone that entered. We raised £75.90. 

    

 

You should have by now 

received the date for 

your child’s Christmas movie night. £3 

donations can be given directly to your 

child’s class teacher in an envelope with 

their name on. The children are all very 

excited about this. Please let Mrs Porter 

know if your child is unable to attend. 

The children will receive popcorn, drink 

and a packet of sweets.  

 

Please let your class teacher know if 

your child has any allergies.  

 

On Friday 3rd December, the children can 

come in wearing non-uniform. We ask that 

they bring a gift donation, on this day, for our 

Christmas Shop. This can be anything from 

vouchers if you are a local business to 

chocolates and little trinkets. Please can we ask 

that the items are new and unused. We really 

appreciate your help on this.

We cannot wait for this year’s 

Christmas shop on Thursday 16th 

December – a chance for the children to pick their 

own gift for a family member, a friend or even a pet! 

All of your ‘gift’ donations on Friday 3rd December will 

help us provide this activity for the children. Your 

child will be invited to ‘purchase’ a gift (suggested 

donation of £1 on the day) and then our Christmas 

helpers will get it wrapped for them and provide a 

label for them to write back in class. This is such a 

great way for the children to enjoy the magic of giving 

presents, we are so excited to be a part of this 

experience for them! 


